Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Gafken, Lisa (ATG)

Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2021 7:01 PM

To: Mak, Chanda (ATG); Chase, Stephanie (ATG); Burdet, Kevin (ATG)
Subject: FW: PSE Advice No. 2020-46 - Electric Tariff Revision

Hi Team. | think this message relates to the PSE PCORP. If so, we should include it in our public comment exhibit
whenever we file it, and we should respond to Brennen.

Lisa W. Gafken

Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Unit Chief

Direct: (206) 464-6595

Cell: (206) 714-3551 (no text messaging)

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

From: -Brennen Smith <BSmith_51@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 11:46 AM

To: jennifer.cameron-rulkowski@utc.wa.gov; sally.brown@utc.wa.gov; Liu, Jing (UTC) <jing.liu@utc.wa.gov>; McGuire,
Chris (UTC) <chris.mcguire@utc.wa.gov>; Gafken, Lisa (ATG) <lisa.gafken@atg.wa.gov>

Subject: PSE Advice No. 2020-46 - Electric Tariff Revision

[EXTERNAL]

All,

| will not be able to attend the public hearing in April but would like to voice my concerns for this proposal. |
am opposed to this measure. Electricity costs in the Seattle region are already extremely high. Numerous
individuals have already suffered during the pandemic and increasing costs on a vital need will not help. PSE
does not seem to be hurting or in crucial need of this extra revenue. With how much power is already
produced in this state, the ever increasing rates of electricity in this area does not make sense. The cost of
living in this area is already forcing numerous people to leave this region for good.

Please deny this proposition,

Brennen



